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Welcome to o 

Hello Oak Hills Eagles!  

It’s finally here! The winter weather is upon us and I’d like to remind you to have your 
students dress warm. A coat, hat, boots and gloves will be needed because most days 
they will go outside for recess. If the weather is bad, we will keep them inside. 

I want to thank the PTA for allowing our teachers to write classroom grants. Many grants 
have been awarded enabling the teachers to purchase classroom needs and other items 
that benefit our students. This is a fantastic PTA, and we have such great support!  

We also have a wonderful faculty. As I get to watch them teach, I know they love your 
children. They love teaching and helping young minds grow. We truly have great teachers 
here at Oak Hills!  

Also, a THANK YOU to parents for supporting this great school. Many volunteers come 
every week to help our teachers and students, and we appreciate you! The greatest gift 
you can give any child is TIME! In our busy life, I encourage all of us to take a few 
moments to spend with a child reading with/to them. This time is unmeasurable in the 
eyes of children. With the holiday season upon us, I wish you the happiest time with your 
family and friends!    

Happy Holidays!  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
Dec 11-12th – Christmas Choir Concert 7pm 
Dec 23rd-Jan 3rd – Winter Break NO SCHOOL 
Jan 6th – School Begins 
Jan 8th  – PTA Meeting 
Jan 10th – Popcorn Friday 
Jan 11th – VEX Robotics Competition @ Syracuse Jr High 
Jan 16th – End of Term EARLY OUT 
Jan 17th – Teacher Professional Day NO SCHOOL  
Jan 20th – NO SCHOOL 
Jan 24th – School Spelling Bee 

Jan 25th – VEX Robotics Competition @ Syracuse Jr High 
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 SCHOOL LUNCH – Visit our website HERE 
Click on Parent & Students 

Click on School Lunch Schedule 
 

 

 You may have noticed that we have new crossing guards – our very own student 
council! We ask that you be aware and alert, and please follow their signals and 
directions. Let’s all work together to make our drop off run smoothly and keep 
safety our priority! 
 

 We are trying something new called Parents at Lunch, and we need your help! We 
need 2 parent volunteers each day from 11:30am-12:30pm to assist with lunch 
room supervision. Duties will include monitoring students, wiping down tables, and 
making sure the lunch room runs smoothly. This will start in January 2020. Please 
call the office to sign up. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The link to the weekly EagleGram is 
posted on the home page of the 
school website at  
https://oakhills.davis.k12.ut.us/. 
Simply scroll down on that front page 
and click on EagleGram Newsletter. 
There is even an archive of past 
letters. 
 

We are looking for group pictures of students enjoying our 

school events/activities. If you have any pictures for the 

yearbook, please send them to Melanie Anderson by text 

(801-557-5531) or email (melsiesahm@gmail.com). Creative 

work/art will also be considered for the yearbook!
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The 4th grade enjoyed a pow wow before our Thanksgiving break. They 

made dream catchers and pendants, had some corn bread, and enjoyed 

some delicious “classmade” scones. 
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